
Dr. Hung Luu Reappointed to Health Information Technology Advisory 

Committee (HITAC) 

 

The Government Accountability Office has reappointed Dr. Hung S. Luu to a second three-year 

term on the Health Information Technology Advisory Committee (HITAC), a federal advisory 

committee that makes recommendations to the Department of 

Health and Human Services Assistant Secretary for Technology 

Policy and National Coordinator for Health IT to address health 

information technology challenges.  

Hung S. Luu, PharmD, MD, FCAP is the Director of Clinical 

Pathology at Children’s Health. He is Associate Professor of 

Pathology at UT Southwestern Medical Center.  Dr. Luu 

received his pathology residency training at Cedars-Sinai 

Medical Center in Los Angeles, California, and completed a 

fellowship in hematopathology at City of Hope in Duarte, 

California. He has board certification in anatomic and clinical 

pathology, hematopathology, and clinical informatics.  

Dr. Luu is an active member of the College of American Pathologist and is the incoming Chair of 

the Clinical Informatics Committee. He serves on the steering committee for the Food and Drug 

Administration’s SHIELD Community, a multi-stakeholder initiative to improve the quality, 

interoperability, and portability of laboratory data. Dr. Luu was previously appointed to a three-

year term on the Health Information Technology Advisory Council (HITAC) in 2022 and was 

also appointed to the Clinical Laboratory Improvement Advisory Committee (CLIAC) in 2023. 

Congratulations, Dr. Luu! 
 


